
 

COMUNE DI CINQUEFRONDI 
Città Metropolitana di Reggio Calabria 

 

“CASE A 1 EURO” 

REAL ESTATE BUYERS NOTICE 

 

 

In order to promptly start the process of assigning the "Houses for 1 euro" we ask those who have 
expressed a willingness to join the project of the Houses for 1 euro, to confirm the willingness 
expressed by January 13, 2021. 

The Municipality, after this deadline, will proceed to the formation of the final list. 

The applications, duly completed in every part and accompanied by an identity document, must be 
received as a priority to the following address pec: protocollo@pec.comune.cinquefrondi.rc.it or by 
hand delivery to the protocol of the Municipality by January 13, 2021. Applications received after 
the deadline and without an identity document will be excluded. 

Applications must be attached by the appropriate form available on the authority's institutional 
website www.comune.cinquefrondi.rc.it.  
 

Cinquefrondi, 23.12.2020 

 

La Consigliera alla Valorizzazione Centro storico              Il Sindaco 
                       Francesca IERACI                                                                                Michele CONIA 
 

 

 

 

 

 


